ASSOCIATION NEWS

REPORT OF THE MAY 24-25, 1946 MEETING, CONTINUED

The meeting was called to order by Perry W. Ruth, President, who expressed regret that the railway strike had kept away from the meeting so many who would otherwise have been present, including not only several of the scheduled speakers, but also the newly elected President, H. H. Stage, who was scheduled to preside.

Mr. Ruth then in succession asked the First Vice President and Second Vice President to take the Chair; but since both were scheduled to speak, both concurred in asking Mr. Ruth to preside throughout the meeting.

A preliminary report of the meeting, including reports of Committee Chairmen, was published in the June number of Mosquiro News, together with the statement that a further report of the papers read by discussion leaders and of the dis-

cussions which followed would appear in the September number.

Publication of the September number has been somewhat delayed while awaiting copy of papers and of the symposium discussions at these meetings. Delays in the receipt of copy, however, have made it necessary to print here only a part of the proceedings, and to carry over the remainder to the December number. For coherence, therefore, the opening papers and the symposium discussions on "The Importance of Particle Size in Sprays and Aerosol Fogs for Mosquito Control Work," and on the question "Should Mosquito Commissions Be Made Responsible for the Suppression of Other Pests Which May Require Community Action for Their Control?" will be carried over, and only the remaining papers read at the meeting will be printed here.